
Notice of Public Hearing  

County Line Road Drainage District 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing shall be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Skaneateles at 7:00 p.m. on May 3, 2021 regarding the County Line Road Drainage 

District – Jordan Road Townhomes, LLC, tax parcel 18-02-29.1.  
 

An opportunity to be heard in regard to this agreement will be given at the hearing to those 

favoring or opposing the same, as well as any comments.  Communication in writing in relation 

thereto may be filed with the Town Board or at such hearing.   

 

Said Hearing will be held on Monday, May 3, 2021 at 7:00 pm via Zoom at  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81423492502, meeting ID: 814 2349 2502 , Passcode: 565696 or dial by your 

location +1 646 876 9923 US (New York). At that time, all persons will be heard or have an 

opportunity to provide written comment. 

 

Dated:  Skaneateles, New York 

April 19, 2021 

 

 

 


